
CORRECTION 
CORRESPONDENCE PROGRAM 

In an effort to help AA members “behind the 
walls” we would like to suggest starting to 
correspond with inmates as a home group. If 
you are interested, please contact GSO-
corrections correspondence (212-870-3400) 
to find out more information. If we write as 
a group, the inmate will receive 20 
responses instead of one. What do you think? 
Talk to your home group and let’s get things 
moving! 

Thank you 
Corrections Coordinator 
(corrections@wpaarea60.org)  


